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Congress created the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation in 1933 to restore public confidence in the nation's 
banking system. It promotes the safety and soundness of these institutions by identifying, monitoring and addressing 
risks to which they are exposed. The FDIC receives no federal tax dollars — insured financial institutions fund its 
operations. 
 
FDIC press releases and other information are available on the Internet at www.fdic.gov, by subscription electronically 
(go to www.fdic.gov/about/subscriptions/index.html) and may also be obtained through the FDIC's Public Information 
Center (877-275-3342 or 703-562-2200). PR-78-2012 

 
 

FDIC Announces Availability of Public Sections of Resolution Plans 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
The Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) has made available the public 
sections of the initial resolution plans submitted to the FDIC and Federal Reserve under 
Title I of the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act. Firms in this 
group include U.S. bank holding companies with $250 billion or more in total nonbank 
assets and foreign-based bank holding companies with $250 billion or more in total U.S. 
nonbank assets. All submissions were received by the deadline of July 2nd, 2012. 
 
The public summaries are available at: 
www.fdic.gov/regulations/reform/resplans/index.html 
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